
The Modern Reward Strategy Newsletter 
 
The Modern Reward Strategy group have just published their latest newsletter to 
give you an update on what has been happening. To read the newsletter,  please 
see the following link: 
 
http://intranet.norfolk.gov.uk/hr/Content/content_detail.asp?cat_section=Modern+
Reward+Strategy&cat_group=Published+Communications&id=1624
 
For staff in schools the newsletter is accessible on Easinet and the link is: 
 
http://www.norfolkesinet.org.uk/FileSystem/upfile/j00009/June%20Newsletter%2
0-%20printer-friendly%20version.pdf
 
If you are a manager of employees who are not on e-mail,  print off the printer-
friendly version and distribute please. 
 
If you experience problems printing this document it is likely to be due to your PC 
running an older version of Adobe.  Please follow the below procedure to rectify 
this: 
 
Select File, Print, and put a tick in the box labelled 'Print as Image'. 
 
If you have a query please contact Andy Coe, Modern Reward Strategy, 
Corporate HR, 01603  222172.  Please note we are moving offices on Friday 
23rd June and will be unable to take calls on this day. 
 
Sally Albrow HR Project Officer - Modern Reward Strategy 
Corporate Hunam Resources Section 
County Hall - Phone: 01603 222172, Fax: 01603 222970 
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